
By August, we hope to have 

more information around the 

specifics of school start up for 

the 2021-2022 school year. 

We’ll be sure to keep you 

informed as we learn more. In 

the meantime, we look       

forward to welcoming      

everyone back to in-class 

learning at Lakewood in   

September. 

 

Be Safe, Be Healthy, and 

Have Fun this Summer! 

 

Mrs. White &                   

Mr. Mavroudis 

 

 

 

As we wrap-up the 2020-

2021 school year, we are 

very thankful for how        

amazingly resilient our      

students, staff, families, and 

community members have 

been!  

 

We are so proud of our       

students and staff for all of 

their hard work and         

well-earned successes this 

school year. 

 

We are also so thankful to 

our families who worked 

closely and partnered with 

our staff throughout the 

school year. We truly could 

not have accomplished all of 

our tasks without the support 

and dedication of our parents.    

Your patience, enthusiasm, 

and support were outstanding! 

Together, we made the most 

out of the year!  

 

Congratulations to            

Lakewood’s graduates of the 

class of 2021. We wish you all 

the best of luck as you take on 

new challenges in middle 

school next year.  

 

We hope that everyone enjoys 

the final few days of the 

month of June and we wish 

you all a wonderful summer 

break. 

 

Principal’s Message 

2021-2022 Dates to Remember  

Term 3 Reports Cards: 

Monday, June 28, 2021 

Lakewood School Opens: 

Monday, August 23, 2021 

Teaching Staff Returning 

to School: 

Tuesday, September 7th 

Inservice—No School 

Tentative Opening Day 

Conferences Dates: 

Wednesday, September 8th       

Thursday, September 9th 

First Full Day of Classes: 

Friday, September 10, 2021 

Winter Break: 

December 23 —January 5                                          

Spring Break 2022: 

March 28—April 1 

Last Day of School: 

Monday, June 29, 2022 

Parent Council AGM: 

Monday, September 20th 

  

June 2021 

Principal: 

Mrs. L. White 

Vice Principal: 

Mr. C. Mavroudis 

Phone: 

204-889-9360 

School Website: 

www.sjasd.ca/school/

lakewood 

 

 

 

 

 

********* 

Lakewood School    

Mission Statement 

“Lakewood School will     

promote learning as a 

lifelong goal by          

encouraging children to 

try their best in their 

school work and to    

become caring,          

empathetic, and        

responsible citizens.  

Lakewood students and 

staff will work together 

as a team to provide a 

safe, inclusive, and    

respectful community to 

help reach our goals.” 

********* 

To view this newsletter 

on-line, please visit our 

website at:                       

www.sjasd.ca/school/

lakewood 

Lakewood School 
Parent Newsletter 



As the 2020-2021school year 
comes to a close, we must 

say some special             
goodbyes... 

 
 We wish our grade five 

students a fond farewell as 
they continue their         

educational efforts in     
middle school.  Wherever 
your future leads you, we 

will be watching and   
cheering for you.  Follow 
your passions, continue to 

be leaders, and best of luck 
in your future! 

Best wishes to those        
students who will be moving 

to new communities over 
the summer.  We look    

forward to updates from 
your lives and seeing where 

your education leads. 
 

We wish all the best to     
Ms. Sourisseau and Ms. 

Vinci in their new teaching 
positions at Heritage School 
and Phoenix School for the 

2021-2022 school year.                      
 

We also wish                     
Ms. Slobodzian, Mrs. Dueck 

and Mr. Asselstine all the 
very best in their future 

positions.  
 

****** 
 

To all our returning       
students, enjoy a wonderful 

summer vacation!   
We look forward to         

reconnecting with you all in   
September. 

 
****** 

 
 
 

Grade 2 

Mrs. Brick / Mrs. Haimes             

~ Room 15 

Grade 2/3  

Ms. Milne ~ Room 14 

Grade 3  

Mrs. Collins ~ Room 11 

Kindergarten 

Ms. Watts ~ Room 28 

Mrs. Fogel ~ Room 105 

Grade 1   

Ms. Engstrom ~ Room 13 

Grade 1/2  

Ms. Lagace ~ Room 16 

Grade 4/5 

Ms. Rose ~ Room 17 

Mrs. Wasilewski ~ Rm. 21 

 Mrs. Jimenez ~ Room 22 

Music ~ Ms. Casselman  

Gym ~ Mr. Spiers   

                                     

Farewell Wishes 

The Lakewood Teaching Staff - 2021-2022 

Lunch Supervisors Thank You 

 
On behalf of the staff,   

students and parents, we 
would like to thank all of 

our lunch 
supervisors for working 

hard over the lunch hour to 
ensure that the students at         
Lakewood eat lunch in a 

safe and caring              
environment.  

 

 

We are grateful to... 
 

Mrs. Hodgins,  
Ms. Love,  

Mrs. Penman, Mrs.   
Sandison, and Mrs. Toews 

 
...for providing adult     

supervision at lunch time 
and outside on the       

playground during lunch 
recess.  
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Follow your passions, con-

tinue to be leaders, and 

best of luck in your future! 


